
We have made the decision that next academic year, children
in Years 1-6 will be wearing their PE kits on the days they
have PE lessons. This means that PE lessons are not cut short
due to time spent getting changed. Please ensure children
come into school with their PE kit on for the following days:

EYFS – Wednesday
Year 1 – Tuesday and Friday
Year 2 – Tuesday and Thursday
Year 3 – Monday and Thursday
Year 4 – Monday and Friday
Year 5 – Tuesday and Wednesday
Year 6 – Tuesday and Thursday

P.E is an important part of the school curriculum and it is
essential that your child has the correct clothing to
participate, below are the requirements:

- Plain black shorts / jogging bottoms
- Plain white T-shirt or maroon school PE T-shirt
- Maroon school jumper 
- Suitable sports footwear (pumps or trainers)

A reminder that branded items / football shirts / hoodies are
not part of the school PE kit.
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STARS OF THE 
WEEK

R1 - Hayah N
R2 - Amara A
L1 - Mustafa K 
L2 - Katie A
L3 - Mohammad B
L4 - All of L4
2/3 - Rozis H
M1 - Bobby D
M2 - Hibbah Z
M3 - Anaya F
M4 - Fatimah W
U1 - Ayana A
U2 - Tebyan A
U3 - Rayanne J
U4 - Humah N



THE GOOD SAMARITAN AWARD
This weeks Good Samaritan award goes to...

Khadijah P (L4)

Year 2 had a fantastic day in Blackpool! They started off with a trip to the circus where they saw lots
of acrobats and even came face to face with a clown! After the show, they enjoyed their dinner in the
Ballroom and watched some ballroom dancing. They then headed to the beach and eagerly built
sandcastles. They finished the glorious day with a delicious ice cream, trying really hard to keep
away from the seagulls. Well done to all of Year 2 for their fantastic behaviour. 

YEAR 2 BLACKPOOL TRIP

YEAR 6 SATS RESULTS
Do we need another reason to celebrate our amazing school? No, we don’t, but we will anyway. As
you know, children sat the Year 6 SATs in May. This week, we shared the results with our children
and staff. They absolutely smashed it!!

SPAG - 75%
Reading - 72%
Writing - 72%
Maths - 75%
reading, Writing & Maths - 64%

We are in line with national averages for all.

We are extremely proud of every child for their achievements!



We are delighted to invite you to Year 6’s end-of-year show, a spectacular performance of The Lion
King, on Wednesday 17th July. The children have been working incredibly hard, with several
rehearsals and a special dress rehearsal for the entire school on Tuesday 16th July. There will be two
showings for parents, at 10am and 2pm, ensuring everyone has the opportunity to enjoy the
wonderful talent and dedication of our Year 6 children. We are eagerly looking forward to sharing this
memorable experience with you all. See you at the show!

SUPPORTING THE COMMUNITY

Y6 END OF YEAR PERFORMANCE

A pupil at Bishop Bridgeman, Rosie has recently been carrying out some work with
Macmillan alongside her grandparents. She has been part of a team creating
information booklets for people with cancer. The information booklet is aimed at
raising awareness for breast cancer.

We are incredibly proud of Rosie for her hard work and dedication in raising
awareness of breast cancer for Macmillian. Her enthusiasm and commitment to
such an important cause have made a significant impact. Rosie has shown
incredible maturity, compassion, and leadership. Her efforts are truly inspiring, and
she should be very proud of the difference she’s making in the lives of others.

ATTENDANCE


